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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS
(Classes VI to VIII)

Dear Parents,
Season’s Greetings from the [SWK family!
A New Year delight is awaiting our dear students of grades VI-VIII!

With regard to the commencement of ON-SITE classes, we are pleased to inform you that
ONSITE classes for the students of classes VI to VIII with 100% capacity will commence
with effect from the 16th of January, 2022.

All students are required to attend the ON-SITE classes from 7:10 am to 2:10 pm. If your
ward has not received both doses of vaccination, you are advised to do the needful at the
earliest.

Note: Parents who are held up in India and may not be able to attend the on-site classes
for a few days after reopening of school in January, are requested to report the matter to
the respective Class Teachers and seek prior permission from them. Since we wish to
ensure that our students do not miss the valuable revision lessons, we shall try to make
some alternate arrangements for such students. Attendance will not be marked for the
students who do not attend the on-site classes, otherwise.

(Kindly note that the Post Mid-Term Examinations will be conducted on-site. The

date sheet for the same will be shared with you shortly.) NOTE: In case of any queries
or challenges, the parents are requested to kindly contact the class teacher.

We are excited to have our students back on the school campus and look forward to your
support and cooperation in assisting us to successfully and effectively implement the ON-
SITE classes for students of Grades VI-VIIL

Wishing all our students and parents a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year !

With warm regards,






